
From: Fairwell, Adrienne <afairwell@sccommerce.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/21/2016 4:08:09 PM
Subject: RE: Avery Wilks request deadline for today

He says he is working on “a short story for the one year anniversary of the removal of the confederate flag from 
Statehouse grounds and the economic impact this has had on S.C.” Wanted to know whether S.C. has seen additional 
opportunities as a result.
 

From: Godfrey, Rob [mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 4:05 PM
 
To: Fairwell, Adrienne <afairwell@sccommerce.com>
 
Cc: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Avery Wilks request deadline for today
 
What's the story he's working on?
 

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Jun 21, 2016, at 4:00 PM, Fairwell, Adrienne <afairwell@sccommerce.com> wrote:

Avery Wilks with The State newspaper asked:
 
Since we’re coming up on the 1 year anniversary of the removal of the conf flag from the statehouse 
grounds, I wanted to know if you’ve seen an economic impact in SC.
 
Commerce’s proposed response:
 
Long before last summer’s events, Team SC worked hard to make our state have the best business 
climate in the world, which is evidenced by the globally-recognized brands that have decided to do 
business within our borders. We are a forward-thinking state committed to a future of prosperity.
 
 
Adrienne R. Fairwell, APR
Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.1998 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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